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$7.30 M
Planned Budget

$7.43 M
Actual Budget

0
Shortfall

$7.16 M
Expenses

IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

By 2024, people in Liberia especially the vulnerable
and disadvantaged, benefit from strengthened
institutions that are more effective, accountable,
transparent, inclusive and gender-responsive in the
delivery of essential services at the national and
sub-national levels.

$1,227,310 $2,044,172 $1,638,417

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

By 2024, the UN system in Liberia coherently and
systematically contributes to progress on gender
equality and the empowerment of women and girls

$189,557 $0 $0

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

XM-DAC-41146-
LBR_D_1.2

XM-DAC-41146-
LBR_D_1.3
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IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

By 2024, Liberia has sustained, diversified and
inclusive economic growth driven by investments in
agriculture, food security and job creation and is
resilient to climate change and natural disasters.

$426,826 $442,025 $301,744

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

By 2024, the most vulnerable and excluded groups
have improved quality of life with rights-based,
gender sensitive ,inclusive, equitable access and
utilization of essential social services in an
environment free of discrimination and violence
including in humanitarian situations.

$3,097,897 $1,686,846 $1,113,390

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

XM-DAC-41146-
LBR_D_2.2

XM-DAC-41146-
LBR_D_3.2
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IATI IDENTIFIER OUTCOME RESULT STATEMENT PLANNED
BUDGET

ACTUAL BUDGET
AND SHORTFALL

EXPENSES

By 2024, women, girls, men and boys in Liberia
experience more sustained peace, inclusive and
sustainable growth and development through
strengthened formal and informal institutions
providing access to effective and equitable justice
and security services; promoting and protecting
human rights; and strengthening social cohesion
and reconciliation.

$298,389 $1,016,737 $708,529

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

The capacity of the GoL, gender equality advocates
and other national stakeholders strengthened to
assess progress and accelerate the implementation
of continental and global normative and policy
frameworks

$63,000 $103,077 $115,964

OUTPUT LEVEL RESULTS

XM-DAC-41146-
LBR_D_4.2

XM-DAC-41146-
LBR_D_6.1
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